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SHARYLAND RATTLER BAND PROGRAM 

 
Cathi Quick, B.L.  Gray Junior High Head Direc tor 

CQuick@sharylandisd.org 

Dear Parents, Guardians, Friends, and Families,   

We hope you are healthy and taking all precautions to keep everyone out of harm's way. 

The unprecedented and abrupt closure of school has left everyone, teachers included, with 
more questions than we have answers. The situation is fluid and changing day by day.  

As our school and district work their way through the uncertainty, please know that we will 
continue to communicate information, not just as it relates to our program, but as it relates to 
the entire school community. 

We are currently giving all band students music and materials to help them progress on their 
instruments.  The students can find videos, music, and links to keep them busy throughout this 
time apart.  

Lastly, you have all heard us say that our program is more than a class. It's a family. And 
families help one another. If there is anything we can do to be of service during these difficult 
times, we stand ready, able, and willing. 

Hang in there, everyone, and remember, playing an instrument builds confidence, coordination, 
and concentration!  Keep your kiddos practicing! 

Stay safe, and we will be in touch as more information becomes available. 

 

Sincerely,  

The Sharyland Rattler Band Staff  

Mr. Marc Perea, Sharyland High School Head Director 

Mrs. Cathi Quick, B. L. Gray Junior High Head Director 

Mrs. Donna Cook, SHS Assistant Director, Brass 

Mr. Frank Salinas, SHS Assistant Director, Percussion 

Mr. Aaron Vaughan, B.L. Gray Assistant Director, Percussion 

Mrs. Monica Blum, B.L. Gray Assistant Director, Woodwinds 

Miss Beth Van Epps, SHS Assistant Director, Woodwinds 
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